#24-0104

TO: Honorable Mayor & Members of the

Fort Lauderdale City Commission

FROM: Greg Chavarria, City Manager

DATE: February 6, 2024

TITLE: Las Olas Parking Garage Façade Lighting Update - (Commission

District 2)

At the November 21, 2023 City Commission Conference Meeting, the City Commission requested that the Transportation and Mobility Department explore additional lighting solutions for the Las Olas Parking Garage Façade Lighting. City staff will provide an update on their findings.

Attachment

Exhibit 1 – Presentation

Prepared by: Ben Rogers, Director, Transportation and Mobility

Department Director: Ben Rogers, Transportation and Mobility